

## DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS

BUREAU OF ELECTRICAL CONTROL MUNICIPAL BUILDING, NEW YORK, N.Y., 10007

RUDOLPH J. RINALDI. Commissioner

Telephone No. (212) 669-8673

November 12, 1992

Mr. Bill Morton Uses, Inc. 1520 Old Coldchester Rd. Ouaker Hill, Ct. 06375-156

Reference: Advisory Board Submission # 92A0390

Calendar # 36038

Dear Mr. Morton,

On September 14, 1992, you requested approval for use in New York City of your Surge Suppressors, Model Nos. Reds-1, CMES-1, CMES-3Y, CMES-3Y480, CMES-3D, CMES-3D480, BL-208/240, BL-300, BLM-3Y, BLM-3D480, CABO-120, CABO-240, EBB-3D and EBB-3Y.

Your request was submitted to the Advisory Board at its meeting of November 12, 1992 together with supporting laboratory reports, brochures and a sample.\*

It was the Board's recommendation that the above be approved.

I concur in this recommendation.

werk crark hours

"Edward Solomon, P.E.

Chairman, Advisory Board Bureau of Electrical Control

\* We no longer have need for your sample. Please make arrangements to have it picked-up.